Dear Parents and Guardians,
[bookmark: _GoBack]	After school tutoring will begin on Thursday, November 14nd and go through May 17th.  Mrs. Romeo will be teaching informational literature and Ms. Low will teach math foundational skills.  We will meet in Mrs. Romeo’s classroom (room 7) until 3:45. There is no late bus available, so transportation will need to be arranged.   These are dates that we know we will not meet:
November 23rd
December 21st
March 8th

Mrs. Romeo and Ms. Low
Carman.romeo@dmschools.org
Lauren.low@dmschools.org

Fill out information below:
Student name __________________________________ Grade_____
Parent name _____________________________________________
Contact # _______________________________________________
Return by Friday, Nov 10th to office	
